TRANSIT MIX CONCRETE CO.



May 11, 2018

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

1313 Sherman St.,

Room 215,

Denver, CO 80203

RE:P-2017-008 & P-2014-016). Per statute, all information related to construction material NOIs is confidential (and not part of the public record), unless the Division receives a written waiver.

Dear Tim:

Please consider this letter as our waiver to the confidentiality requirements for the referenced NOIs. We authorize The CDRMS to release information regarding the exploration permits. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jerald Schnabel

President

Transit Mix Concrete